From: 壁谷　千穂 
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 1:41 PM
To: 'SNU Office of International Affairs (international@snu.ac.kr)'; bloom3717@snu.ac.kr
Cc: lisagoforit (lisagoforit@snu.ac.kr); moonk (moonk@snu.ac.kr)
Subject: AEARU Activity Annoucement-AEARU Young Researchers International Conference
Importance: High

Dear Ms. Eunjeong Kim

Hello from Tsukuba.
Hope this email finds you well.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We believe that you have already received an announcement of the AEARU Young Researchers International Conference
from AEARU secretariat yesterday.
We are pleased to announce once again that the University of Tsukuba will host the
AEARU Young Researchers International Conference from 28-30 September, 2015 under the theme of
“Transmission, Preservation and Applications of Culture in the East Asian Region”.
The conference is specifically targeted at young researchers including undergraduate and graduate students.
We welcome researchers from various disciplines in relation to the theme. 
It will be a great opportunity for every participant to enhance mutual understanding and establish further collaboration among the East Asian region.
Please disseminate the information and encourage students and young researchers to participate in this exciting event.

Please be aware of the important date below:
Submission of Paper is due July 31, 2015 

We look forward to your interest and many applications.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,
Chiho Kabeya
University of Tsukuba
Office of Global Initiatives
kabeya.chiho.ge@un.tsukuba.ac.jp
Tel : 029-853-2067 
Fax : 029-853-2059

